

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted." Aesop

October 6, 2016

Dear St. Stan's Families:

I want to express my gratitude for the wonderful acts of kindness that the faculty, children and HSA showed me after my recent surgery. It is indicative of what the community of St. Stan's is about. As we solider into October please be aware that beginning now physical white envelopes will only be sent home on the last Thursday of each month; all other white envelopes will be electronically distributed and can be located on our website.

I am so pleased to announce that we raised over \$4,000.00 for our walk a thon. This money will directly benefit our students at all levels. Your generosity is amazing!

Finally, just a reminder that Monday, October 10, 2016 there is no school in recognition of Columbus Day. Also, I look forward to seeing you all at Coach Bingo next Friday evening, October 14, 2016.

My prayers remain with each and every one of you.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

Principal